
From: Brian Eisenhauer <bweisenhauer@plymouth.edu>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 3:15 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Energy Efficiency Plan support 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Greetings, 
 
I am writing to voice my strong support for the Energy Efficiency Plan being considered at the PUC. 
 
Despite the recent opposition of a few state senators the results of efficiency efforts in other projects 
are clear: the benefits clearly offset the costs. Improving energy efficiency offers long term reductions in 
use and cost, and create a more stable and resilient energy system in our state. In addition, the plan can 
create new jobs for NH residents that contribute to our overall well-being. 
 
I strongly support the Energy Efficiency Plan, and hope the PUC will support it so we can move New 
Hampshire into the future, instead of staying mired in the past as a result of scare tactics about short 
term cost increases. 
 
Thank you and be well, 
 
--Brian Eisenhauer 
NH Resident 
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